
Now, more than ever, it’s important to keep your Medicaid coverage up to date. Now that the 
Public Health Emergency (PHE) has ended, all Medicaid members must renew their coverage. 
This process is called redetermination. 

You’re Invited to a 
Redetermination Event and 
Vaccine Clinic with UOP!

Let us help you with the redetermination process!

Date: Thursday, November 30th, 2023
Location: 18800 Hubbard Dr, Dearborn, MI 48126

Time: 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm

All participants will receive an insulated Molina bag  
that includes:

•	 $50 Kroger Gift Card
•	 Health Education
•	 blanket

This event will be walk up. Attendees can get redetermination assistance and vaccinated 
against the flu. 

Please bring social security numbers, birthdate, proof of identification, and income information.

As a bonus, the Great Greek Mediterranean Grill will be 
providing FREE food, while the Cappuccino Man will  
provide beverages to attendees!


